April 27, 2011

Hello MVRIA Members,

Thanks to all the Members who attended the April 3, MVRIA 2011-2012 
Members Annual Meeting and sent in their proxy vote. At that meeting the 
Members voted and approved $390.00 dues for this year (unchanged from last 
year).

The proposed 2011-2012 Budget presented at the Members Annual Meeting 
was not approved due to inconsistencies. The majority Membership voted that 
only a correct Budget will be voted on; those corrections have been made. 
Keith Bradley, President, MVRIA, has called a Special Meeting for the 
Membership to vote on the corrected Budget and Reserve Budget.
        Members Special Meeting 
2 PM Sunday May 15, at Firehouse #18 
7232 Myakka Valley Trail  
In order to conduct Association business, a budget must be approved. Road 
repair and maintenance cannot begin until the Reserve part of the Budget is 
approved. The proposed corrected Budget is enclosed.  

If you would like to vote without attending the Members Special 
Meeting completely fill in the enclosed proxy ballot before 
mailing in the envelope provided;
*	circle yes or no in the ballot box
*	appoint your proxy by writing in the name of another 
Member, or the Secretary of the Association will vote 
your ballot as you have indicated in the ballot box. 


Thanks for Voting,
The MVRIA Board of Directors



